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‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 6th May 2022 

 

 

This week’s  

winning  

House is…  

Dear Parents & Carers, what a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy! 

 

Quad Kids Sporting Stars!  

This Thursday two teams took part in the Quad Kids competition 

at Penwith College. The children participated in a range of  

different events including 600m run, 75m sprint, standing long 

jump and the vortex howler throw. All competitors represented St 

Uny with a positive attitude and showed great sportsmanship  

towards others. They all displayed fantastic determination and 

resilience to complete the 600m, especially in the hot running 

conditions! Huge thank you to the staff for taking our athletes and well done to all involved!  

 

Year 6 SATS – GOOD LUCK! 

As you may be aware, next week is SATS week for our amazing Year 6 pupils. They have worked 

so hard this year to prepare for SATS week and we know you will all do your very best. Best of luck 

– we are proud of all of you!  

 

 

2022/23 Class Structure & Planning 

We have had a few questions regarding the class structure and teachers for next year over 

the past week or so. We are currently putting together the final plans for next year and will 

communicate this information once plans have been confirmed at the end of May.  

 

 

PE KITS 

Please ensure your child has their PE kit in school every day. As we are now entering warmer 

weather, there may be afternoons where additional PE lessons take place throughout the 

week. Children also need a refillable water bottle in school.  

 

Parking Reminder 

Please continue to be aware of the pupils in school and the local residents when parking 

outside school at the start and end of the school day. Please park responsibly and do not 

block the driveways of local residents, please also keep driving speeds to as slow as  

possible. Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Parent Helpers – Readers 

Thank you so much to those of you who have already signed up to be a parent helper  

listening to readers in school. If you are yet to volunteer but think you might be interested, 

please come and speak to us in the school office.  

 

 

Keep up to date with everything taking place in school by visiting our website or Facebook page: https://

www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy  

Mr Hoskins  

Head of School.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy
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THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from each 

class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values (friendship,  

forgiveness or respect) or this half term’s learning power ‘Reasoning’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Forgiveness’ in Collective Worship 
and each week in classes.  

Tehidy 95.8% 

Kynance 89.4% 

Poldark 99.2% 

Zennor 98.1% 

Godrevy 89.9% 

Mousehole 87.5% 

Morvah 97% 

Gwithian 97.4% 

Whole School 94.3% 

Attendance—our target for  

overall attendance is 96% 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information on our Safeguarding  

Policy please visit our website: 

Welcome to St Uny C of E Academy  

If you have any safeguarding  

concerns,  please contact Mr Hoskins, Head 

of School. 

Wrap Around Care 

bookings 
 

 

Please use these links to book any Wrap 

Around Care for this half term: 

BREAKFAST CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/g5fZBNntWJ 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

https://forms.office.com/r/9L7qYEzTyv 

*Please note that a non-attendance fee will 

be charged if you no longer need the  

booking but do not inform us. 

DATES FOR THE DIARY  2021– 2022 

 

Wednesday 18th—Friday 20th May 

Y5 Residential to Bath and Bristol 

Monday 30th May—Friday 3rd June 

Half Term 

Monday 6th June 

Inset Day 

Monday 6th—Wednesday 8th June 

Y6 Residential to London 

Thursday 16th June 

Tempest Class photographs 

Friday 24th June 

Non Uniform day  

Tuesday 28th June 

Sports Day 

Friday 1st July 

FOSUA Summer Fayre 

Monday 11th July—Friday 15th July 

Activities Week 

Friday 22nd July 

School closes at 2pm for the summer 

REMINDERS CHECKLIST 
 
 

REMINDER DATE 

Y1 to pay for Seal 

Sanctuary trip 

By Friday 13th 

May 

Group A Surfing to 

pay for first session 

By Wed 11th 

May 

We are currently waiting for 

our clothing bank to be  

replaced due to a leaking  

issue; we will update when it is 

back and ready for use! 

 

We are beginning to plan for our summer 

fayre, which we haven’t been able to do 

since 2019! Please keep an eye on our  

Facebookpage www.facebook.com/

friendsofstuny or please email us  

friendsofstunyacademy@gmail.com if you 

are able to help us in any way. 

https://www.stuny.org.uk/web/safeguarding/357388
https://forms.office.com/r/g5fZBNntWJ
https://forms.office.com/r/9L7qYEzTyv
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Ffriendsofstuny&data=05%7C01%7CEmma.Olney%40stuny.org.uk%7Ca41540f0e88b4e4ee8bb08da2ea5b5e6%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637873586497256924%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Ffriendsofstuny&data=05%7C01%7CEmma.Olney%40stuny.org.uk%7Ca41540f0e88b4e4ee8bb08da2ea5b5e6%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637873586497256924%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZs

